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Dear Parent, 
 
I hope you are safe and well. 
 
No doubt you will have seen in the press and on TV recently that some year groups will be returning 
to have meetings in their schools at some point this term.  This is only for those who are taking their 
exams next year to enable face to face meetings where there has been no two-way contact since the 
lockdown.  However, we do not need to do this as we have continued with our teaching online.  
 
The online teaching is working extremely well and students on the whole seem to be fully engaged 
with their online learning.  I have been impressed by the way the pupils have adjusted to this new 
way of working.  We will continue to follow government guidance and as things currently stand the 
online learning will continue until the end of this summer term. 
 
Teachers are currently writing reports as we would normally do at this point of the year and they will 
be available at the end of the term.  If you have any issues or concerns please contact your child’s 
tutor, most issues can be resolved quite quickly if you let us know. 
 
I hope this clarifies the situation for you and I look forward to welcoming back all Year 9 pupils as 
they move into Year 10. 
 
Kind Regards, 
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